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and Post-SATs Day - 17th May 2019 
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Dear Year 6 Parents, 

 

SATs week is fast approaching and we are keen to make this a positive, stress-free experience for the 

children. 

 

Year 6 classroom doors will be open from 8.20am, a light snack of bread and jam, fruit and juice will 

be available. This will hopefully ensure a gentle start to the day, giving the children the opportunity 

to chat with their teachers and classmates before the start of the tests. There is no expectation that 

the children will come in early unless they would like to. 

So that we can ensure we cater appropriately, please indicate on the form under the Forms section of 

ParentMail the days on which your child will come in early. 

On Friday 17th May, as part of Year 6’s post-SATs day, we would like to show a selection of films in the 

afternoon which may include films rated as PG. For the children to watch any PG films, we need 

parental permission so please fill in the form under the Forms section of ParentMail indicating 

whether or not you are happy for your child to view a PG film. 

Many thanks, 

Year 6 Team 

 


